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Maryanne Cronin

From: Wes Grabow <wgrabow@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2023 10:11 AM
To: Maryanne Cronin
Subject: Fw: Beer and wine license

‐EXTERNAL‐ 

 

 

From: Wes Grabow <wgrabow@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 10:07 AM 
To: Planningcommissioners@longbeach.gov <Planningcommissioners@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Beer and wine license  
  
Hello,  
 
I have been a resident of Long Beach for 23 years and I believe allowing a beer and wine license for bay shore 
concessions would improve the environment within our community. This is a great community and I believe this would 
only make it better! 
 
Thanks, 
Wes Grabow  
(562)505‐8611 
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Maryanne Cronin

From: Jurate Brown <juratebrown@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2023 1:26 PM
To: Maryanne Cronin
Subject: Support for Grill ‘Em All 

‐EXTERNAL‐ 

 
Hi Maryanne, 
My name is Jurate Brown. I am Long Beach resident and a small business owner in the city. I support “Grill ‘Em All” in 
getting a beer and wine license at the beach concession stand at Alamitos beach. 
 
Thank you!   
 

Jurate Brown 
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Maryanne Cronin

From: Dana Vecchione <danavec@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2023 10:59 AM
To: Maryanne Cronin
Subject: Grill ‘Em all

-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Hi, my name is Dana Turner and I’m a long beach salon owner and resident. I am all for Grill Em All serving wine and 
beer. It’s going to add so much to our community. Thanks for considering. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Maryanne Cronin

From: Kerri Smith <thepetiteretreat@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2023 10:38 AM
To: Maryanne Cronin
Subject: Grill ‘Em beer and wine license 

-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Good morning. My name is Kerri Smith and I own The Petite Retreat on Ocean and Granada and am in complete 
support of Grill ‘Em getting their beer and wine license. Myself and my clients are excited for the awesome addition 
we are getting in our community! Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kerri Smith 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Maryanne Cronin

From: Phillip Mazzocco <phillipmazzocco@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2023 10:39 AM
To: Maryanne Cronin
Subject: GrillMall/Bayshore

‐EXTERNAL‐ 

 

Dear Mary, 

I am absolutely thrilled to express my full support and approval for the license for beer and wine sales 
at Grillemall/Bayshore concessions! As someone who loves and appreciates the beauty of the area, I 
am confident that this decision will take the beach experience to the next level. 

The addition of beer and wine sales is not just a business opportunity, but a chance to create a 
vibrant and fun environment that everyone can enjoy. It's an opportunity to showcase the best of 
what our community has to offer and support local businesses that are the heart and soul of our 
community. 

I am convinced that this move will elevate the beach experience and create a more enjoyable and 
memorable atmosphere for all. It will be an invitation for visitors to linger longer, socialize and create 
lasting memories. 

Thank you for considering this request, and I cannot wait to see the incredible impact this decision 
will have on our beloved community. 

With excitement and anticipation, 

Phillip Mazzocco 

Sent from my iPhone 
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